Brookline Fire

Department

Board of Fire Engineers
Po Box 660

Brookline, New Hampshire 03033

Minutes
Board of Fire Engineers
Monday. August 12, 2019

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm.

Board of Fire Engineers members Dave Flannery, Dave Joki and Dave Santuccio, as well as
Chief Corey were present.

July minutes were read and accepted.

The 2019 budget was discussed. Budget is going well. We are in need of a new air
compressor for filling breathing air. We need new 6000 psi bottles to go with the compressor.
We will have the price in a few days. We will be getting prices for the boiler down stairs that
boils off the water from cleaning our gear.

Personnel was discussed. We will be doing back ground checks on two new members.
Training will start soon on Lt. job.

The three water holes are paved. We will start mowing in a few weeks.

The fire horn has been turned down and only blows four times on call. It also blows once at
noon time. The Board voted to keep blowing it for emergency calls day or night.

We will be getting specs for new SE2 fire truck. It has been brought up to look into a Quint
fire truck. We have not heard on the grant yet. We will try again for a grant for SE4 if not
successful this year.

We have not heard back on other grant yet. Should start to hear on them soon.

Went over employee reviews.

They will start the painting on August 17, 2019.

We did get the VFA grant money and have given it to the Town.

The Board has picked four applicants to interview on Tuesday August 20, 2019 starting at
6:00pm.

The Board of Fire Engineers are going to meet with the Select Board next Monday night.
Signing of bills.

Meeting adjourned at 9:00 pm, and next meeting will be held on September 16, 2019 at 7:00
pm.

Respectfully submitted,
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Charles E. Corey Sr.



